
Submissions open 
January 15, 2024 -  

March 1, 2024 at 5:00 pm

Directions & submissions:

Redesign the cover of a banned or challenged book
Tell us why you choose this book
Upload your work on our submissions portal

Thousands of books have been removed from American libraries and schools or
threatened with censorship in recent years. The majority of these books feature
LGBTQ+ or BIPOC characters, or address issues of inequality or discrimination.  We
invite you to fight erasure by celebrating challenged books and their on-the-page
representation.

Rhode Island students in grades 7-12 are invited to submit work to
this traveling exhibit. 
To enter:

Everyone who enters will have a chance to win a prize.

C A L L  F O R  W O R K

WE BELONG
ON THE PAGE

Rhode Island Teens Fight Censorship and Erasure

Opening reception on April 6, 2024, at the We Are ALL
Readers book festival at North Kingstown High School.

http://www.weareallreaders.com/webelongonthepage.html

